
 

HELP NEEDED 

“Together We Succeed” NEXT STEP... 
Fremont Elementary School Playground Grant - We 
need your input! 

 

 

Choosing the Equipment 
As you may have heard, Fremont Elementary has received a grant from The Colorado 
Health Foundation in the amount of $350,000 to make our 2018 Project Based Learning 
vision a reality! Now it is time to choose playground equipment. 

Our FES Student Council members have worked hard to narrow the choices, and now we 
would like to hear from you. Please take a few moments to fill out the following short 
surveys. The final equipment choices will be based on the results of this survey. Please 
keep in mind that all equipment will be blue and yellow so please don’t let the color of the 
pictures influence your decision.      

This grant will help us make the vision a reality for our students! Next school year, we will 
have new inclusive playgrounds for our school campus based on the work that students 
completed. WELL DONE BEARS!  

Fremont Elementary would like to extend a big thank you to our Florence community and 
The Colorado Health Foundation for their support in making all of this possible. We are so 
very grateful for this opportunity.  

3-5 Playground​ ​ K-2 Playground 

 

 

https://forms.gle/cYpcaXS52RVV31ZX9
https://forms.gle/ERq3BB6C4ZoAd8EY7
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